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PCYC Parramatta Youth Hub Reopens at Westfield Parramatta 
 

PCYC NSW is excited to announce the opening of the PCYC Youth Hub at Westfield 
Parramatta. This new location will serve as a dynamic youth hub, offering its core 
mission programs and more designed to empower and support the local youth 
community. 

In response to the past closure, PCYC has been actively working in the background to 
reestablish its presence in the community with a new, accessible location at Westfield 
Parramatta. The space will offer Fit for Life three mornings a week, this term but will 
expand in Term 4 with the introduction of the Fit for Work program. PCYC is also aiming 
to have the ever-popular Friday evening program U-Nites start in the coming weeks.  
PCYC will continue to work closely with the NSW Police to roll out additional 
community-focused programs, ensuring that youth outcomes remain a central focus. 

Ben Hobby, CEO of PCYC NSW says "The reopening of the PCYC Parramatta Youth Hub 
at Parramatta Westfield shows our unwavering commitment to the community. Despite 
the challenges we've faced, we are more resolute than ever to provide a safe and 
empowering environment for our youth. 

This new space will allow us to continue delivering our mission programs that make a 
real difference in the lives of young people. We are so grateful to The Scentre Group for 
giving us the opportunity to use this space. This marks an exciting new chapter for 
PCYC NSW, and we invite you to join us in celebrating this milestone and exploring the 
opportunities available at the new youth hub.” 

The official opening of this new youth hub scheduled for the 4th of September, is 
poignant also because this date is known nationally as “National Health and Physical 
Education Day”. PCYC Parramatta is committed to fostering a safe and supportive 
environment for young people and is eager to continue its mission in this new location, 
however we are still on the lookout for a new permanent club home and look to the 
community for any opportunities that may present. 

For Media Enquiries: Jeanette Lasorsa, 0482 163 885 or jlasorsa@pcycnsw.org.au 

About PCYC NSW: We are a charity delivering a broad range of youth and community 
activities and programs. Our belief in people channels their energy, creates positive 
change, and builds healthy habits. With 66 clubs across the state, PCYC provides a 
safe and engaging environment, helping each generation find a positive pathway 
forward. To learn more about PCYC NSW, visit www.pcycnsw.org.au. 
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